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Dear Trade Partner,

The Netherlands has announced that all COVID-19 restrictions have been lifted.
Travellers no longer require a vaccination to enter and no tests are needed.

If guests are transiting through The Netherlands to another country, they should
check the entry requirements for their final destination.

Kind regards,
Etihad Airways
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